
Friends of Millfields always happy to welcome new 

members, whether you are able to regularly attend 

meetings or just able to offer help at events or create 

posters, etc., any offers of help always gratefully 

received, please get in touch either via the fb page.  

 Welcome back to the New School Year  
 

Next meeting will be on Monday Sept 18th 
in the school dining room, after morning drop off,. 

We will be discussing arrangements for the MacMillan 
coffee morning and setting a date for the AGM. 

Everyone welcome 

• Events planned for this term are: 

 

• 29th Sept  MacMillan Coffee Morning 

 

• 3rd November Halloween Disco 

 

• 2nd December Christmas Fair 

 

• More details to follow nearer the times 

 


